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10th July 2009 

 
Dear Supporter 
 
NEWBURY CHARITY RACE NIGHT, 2nd JULY 2009 
The evening was a tremendous success and thank you so much for your generous contribution. 
I’m pleased to tell you that we expect the whole event to have generated over £160,000 after 
costs for Tildy’s Trust and its fight against childhood leukaemia. We will be putting the money 
to good use in two specific areas: 
 

 Cause, prevention and treatment of leukaemia in children and young people 
The eradication of this disease relies on cutting-edge scientific research, so we are working 
closely with CHILDREN with LEUKAEMIA. This is an established and efficient charity which 
funds a range of projects mostly in the UK with several in the US. It is important to see 
knowledge being shared internationally.   
 
We have agreed that Tildy’s Trust will take financial stakes in specific research projects rather 
than putting our whole contribution into one pot. We feel that this gives us a greater level of 
involvement and transparency.  
 

 Patient welfare while in hospital 
The treatment of childhood leukaemia involves days and weeks in hospital which is very hard 
on the sufferers and their families. We are looking into practical ways to help patients, their 
visitors and carers during their lengthy time in hospital. We have already given DVD players to 
St. George’s, Tooting where Tildy was treated initially and there are many other ways we will be 
able to help other hospitals.  
 
It is important that the money raised in George Frewer’s name should go towards local welfare. 
Caroline and Martin Frewer are helping us to allocate £25,000 that was raised in the Charity 
Race this year to go to hospitals local to them.  
 
We will keep the website up-to-date with news, in the meantime thank you so much once again 
for your kindness and generosity. 
 
With best wishes 

 
Rory Curran 

 
On behalf of Tildy’s Trust 
Email: rory@tildystrust.com 
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